
Dear Senators 
  
An issue which I forgot to refer to in my submission is the growing tendency of all whom we 
pay by credit card to demand processing fees, which will only increase over time.  
  
We find it harder and harder to pay directly, some places do not easily give you a postal 
address to pay bills and now we have credit charges on top, allegedly due to bank charges on 
them 
  
When will the greed of the corporates cease? When will the national begin to realise that 
sometime they must side with Labor to ensure better practices for their members, for 
consumers, for non mega wealthy Australians? 
  
I partly grew up in Korweinguboora and in Heyfield, two different rural areas of Victoria. These 
practices even offend my country friends yet the Howard government sits quietly while they 
get worse and we suffer even more 
  
  
  
Ange Kenos JP, MACE 
 
6 Coghlan Street 
Niddrie 3042 
0408 999 003 
 




